Larry von Moos
27376 Louden Lane
Junction City, OR. 97448

November 4, 2021

DearChief Borland: — - - e —

Please accept this letter as my formal Notice of Resignation from my current committee
assighments, effective as soon as a replacement can be established.

| am thankful for the opportunity to have been allowed to serve as a member of the Board of
Directors for Lane Rural Fire Department, as well as the Financial Committee and Civil Service
Commission for Lane Fire Authority.

| feel very blessed to have been able to serve my community as a firefighter for the Alvadore
Fire Department starting in 1963, then as a Captain for the Lane Rural Fire Department and
finally to be given the opportunity to serve on various fire department Boards.

As a final note, | would like to say that the strength of a fire department is in its leadership. |
have worked in the past for many agencies, throughout this state, and you, sir, | consider to be
one of the finest, most capable leaders | have ever been associated with. | know that Lane Fire
Authority has a stable future and will flourish under your leadership.

-~ Sincerely Yours; - T - - - =
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Larry von Moos
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